
Notice of Utility Tariff Filing 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that ENSTAR 
Natural Gas Company (ENST AR) filed T A299-4, proposing a change in a cost element for its 
Gas Cost Adjustment (GCA) relating to its Firm Storage Service (FSS) Agreement with Cook 
Inlet Natural Gas Storage Alaska, LLC (CINGSA). ENSTAR and CINGSA have entered into an 
agreement to amend ENST AR's FSS Agreement (Amendment) to increase its Maximum Daily 
Withdrawal Quantity (MDWQ), which CINGSA filed with TA30-733 concurrent to this filing. 
ENSTAR requests that the Commission approve the revised cost element with the same 
effective date as the Amendment proposed in TA30-733, which is February 1, 2018. 

ENSTAR currently recovers the reservation and capacity fees associated with the CINGSA FSS 
Agreement through its GCA (Tariff Sheet No. 221 at line (4)). The reservation fees are calculated 
by applying the reservation rate found on Tariff Sheet No. 75 of the CINGSA tariff to the MDWQ 
which is currently 91,000 Mcf/day. ENSTAR proposes to increase the MDWQ from 91,000 
Met/day to 102,900 Mcf/day, which will result in an increase to the reservation fees included in 
the calculation of the GCA. At the current CINGSA reservation rate, contracting for the additional 
MDWQ will result in an increase of approximately $1.13 million per year in reservation fees. 

If approved, the Amendment proposed in TA30-733 will not go into effect until the 3rd quarter of 
the current GCA period (July 1 through June 30); therefore, ENSTAR is not proposing any 
revisions to its GCA with this filing. 

This notice does not contain all requested revisions and the Commission may approve a rate or 
classification, which varies from that proposed. You may obtain more information about this filing 
by contacting Dan Dieckgraeff, Director of Rates and Regulatory Affairs for ENSTAR, at P. O. 
Box 190288, Anchorage, AK 99519-0288; phone: (907) 334-7661. The complete filing is also 
available for inspection at the Commission's office at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, 
Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222 or may be viewed at the Commission's website 
at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing "TA299-4" in the Find a Matter search box. 

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., January 8, 2018, at the 
Commission address given above or via our website at: 

https:llrca.alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 

Please reference T A299-4 and include a statement that you have filed a copy of the comments 
with ENSTAR at its address given above or by email atDan.Dieckgraeff@enstarnaturalgas.com. 
Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary 
aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Valerie Fletcher-Mitchell 
at (907) 276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY/Alaska Relay: 7-1-1 or 1-800-770-8937, 
or send a request via electronic mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by January 2, 2017. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 7th Day of December, 2017. 

R~ORY 9P~r~SSION OF ALASKA 

( .VOJVV'-
Julie C. Vogler 
Finance Section Manager 
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